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December 8, 2020 

To: The Annual Review NV Medicaid P&T Rev iew Neurological, lgents: 

I am writing to the Nevada P&T Committee to please consider adding Ub elvy (ubrogepant) 
onto the Preferred Drug List formulary for the treatment of acu :e migraine with or without 
aura in adults. 

This medication has served favorable outcomes to my pati1mts. Tf is medication has 
provided my patients with an excellent non-narcotic option for apid relLf of pain related to 
migraines, which has proven to be a boon during tht: current opioid epid i•mic. Furthermore, 
this medication has an exce llent cardiovascular pro ·11e as well. have pr scribed Ubrelvy to 
several patients over the course of this past year with excellent f1 :edback. Thank you for your 
consideration, and l hope my comments ass ist you in making a dete·mination for your 
review. 

I am licensed by the State of Nevada to practice medicine. My I cense m mber is 16901 and 
was issued on january 24, 2017. 

Sincerely, 

Sidharth G. Sharma, M.D. 
Diplomate of the American Board of Psychiatry and Neurology 
Fellow of the American Psychiatric Association 


